
September 2019
Racing Update

Ancasta Late Summer Series

The last race of this series is on Sunday 22ⁿd September

Pursuit Series

1st Jouster  2ⁿd Baradal  3rd Revive

Early Wednesday Series

1st Imadjinn  2ⁿd Mystery Machine   3rd Cola’s Arc

Mid Wednesday Series

1st Mystery Machine  2ⁿd Silver Fox 3rd Imadjinn

Nicky’s Canvasworks Late Wednesday Series

1st Zissou   2ⁿd Jee Force 3rd Kereru

Autumn Prize-Giving is approaching. On  Saturday
19th October we will be meeting to celebrate our
successes in racing in the Early, Mid and Late
Summer series, the Early, Mid and Late Wednesday
series, as well as the Pursuit, Coastal, Offshore, and
Home Front series.

You will shortly get an email with all the details of
the times and menu and how you can join us for
this celebratory evening.



Club Class week 1
Club Class began this week…. It’s our twice-yearly 5 week race experience, where our racing
skippers and crews take sailors out on their boats and show them the joys of racing. We had
a fabulous day of good weather and gentle winds for day 1.

Traffic Issues and Brighton Racecourse
These are dates when the journey to the club from Brighton via Wilson Avenue may be dis-
rupted by racing

October   8th, 17th    2-5:30



Social Update

BAR – Spring/Summer Opening Hours
Sunday 08:00 – 23:00 Morning Racing & Sunday  Lunch
Monday 15:00 – 23:00
Tuesday 15:00 – 23:00
Wednesday 15:00 – 23:00
Thursday 15:00 – 23:00
Friday 12:00 – 00:00
Saturday 12:00 – 00:00
GALLEY – Spring/Summer Opening Hours
Sunday 08:00 – 17:00 Morning Racing & Sunday Lunch
Monday Closed
Tuesday 17:00 – 21:00
Wednesday 17:00 – 21:00
Thursday 17:00 – 21:00
Friday 12:00 – 21:00
Saturday 12:00 – 21:00

Poker evening  Tuesday night is Poker night at the club… speak to
Ryan for more details (01273 818711 or email bar@bmyc.uk)

Quiz Night Friday 27th September

Every Sunday  Sunday roast. Veggie and vegan options available

And here it comes…. Hopefully this is the first
reference this year to Christmas. Malcolm has
sorted his Christmas menu out; it’s available from
1st December.

Contact the galley for bookings or queries on 01273 818711



Admiral Jack
Recently our Race Control boat, Admiral Jack, has been in the boat
yard having repairs and improvements - a deck refit - being undertak-
en by Steve Trigwell and his team. We rely on Admiral Jack and its
team to support racing along with racing boat skippers and  crews
who take turns to act as race officers. The work is progressing well.
Great work Steve and helpers.

Remember this? It visited us in September 2016 while we were out at Club Class…..it
couldn’t get in the Marina, so anchored outside.  It was called Motor Yacht A was designed
by Philippe Starck and was 119 metres long. Sometime after its visit I believe it was sold
and replaced with Yacht A…. Just as distinctive but with sails…..


